
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2007 03:16 PM

To: Weinrich, Dan

Subject: updates at Dan Weinrich Minerals

08/30/2007

We have just added 55 new specimens to the website! 

  

  * a suite of 16 miniature specimens from the Southern Illinois fluorspar district, all from the Gene Tribbey collection 

  

  * a good mix of 39 display quality specimens, unusual or rare species, including some "type material", etc. 

  

   * 56 new specimens are now posted for auction 

  

See us in Denver, either at Dave Bunk's warehouse show (wholesale) or at the Main Show, room J-37 (retail). 

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 

  

If you wish to be removed from this list please let us know. 


